
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

 

This year the staff at William G. Davis P.S. have decided to take part in a fundraising project to 

help subsidize the cost of our grade 7/8 trip to Montreal in June.  

 

To help us reach our goal, we will be working with Preferred Fundraising promoting the sale of 

Aunt Sarah’s Simply Delicious chocolate bars. We feel confident that you will be pleased with 

the quality of this product.  With your permission, on Monday, March 3
rd

 your student will 

receive two cases of Simply Delicious Bars. There are 30 bars in each case and the products sell 

for $2.00 tax included. 

 

This campaign begins Monday, March 3
rd

, 2014 and ends on Friday, March 21
st
, 2014.  This 

includes the March break. Additional cases will be available for students to sell once they have 

returned the money for their previously sold cases. 

 

Our campaign ends on Friday, March 21
st
, 2014. All money and bars are to be returned to Ms. 

James in room 212 on this day. If you are returning money, please send CASH ONLY.  

 

We ask that where possible, you assist your children with this fundraising campaign.  We do not 

suggest students go door to door but that they approach close neighbours, friends and relatives. 

 

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns about this campaign, please feel free to call 

Mr. Alischer or Ms. James at 519-653-2384.  

 

The WGD Fund Raising Committee 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give _____________________________ permission in _____________to participate in the  

  (Student’s name)     (Advisor) 

 

Aunt Sarah’s Simply Delicious fundraising campaign at William G. Davis from March 3
rd

- 

 

March 21
st
. 

 

 

 

________________________________________   ________________________ 

 (Parent/Guardian Signature)             (Date) 


